

المدرسة الهندية النموذجية الجديدة NEW INDIAN MODEL SCHOOL – SHARJAH

Date: 12/03/2024

Tel:06 5228035

NIMS-SHJ-Uniform/160-03-24

Dear Parents,

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Sharjah!

We are writing to inform you about an important change regarding the school uniform for the upcoming academic year, 2024-25. After careful consideration and taking into account feedback from our esteemed parents and students, we have decided to implement a change in our school uniform. This change is aimed at enhancing the overall standard of our students' attire, aligning it more closely with the values and expectations of our institution.

We believe that a smart and standardized uniform not only reflects the high standards we strive to maintain but also instils a sense of pride and identity among our students. As such, it is our responsibility to ensure that our students are always dressed appropriately and with dignity. We have made sure that the fabric used for our uniform is light weight and comfortable to wear, breathable, resistant to perspiration, has high elasticity and is durable.

There will be further communication in the following days to provide you with detailed information about the new uniform, we wanted to give you advance notice to facilitate your preparations for the upcoming academic year.

We understand that this change in the school uniform may require adjustments, and we appreciate your cooperation and support as we navigate through this transition period together. It is important to note that there will be no changes to the Physical Education (PE) uniform for the next academic year.

We sincerely thank you in advance for your understanding, cooperation, and continued support for the high standards we endeavor to uphold as a school community.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us.

With regards

Principal